
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, January 26, 2023 8:38 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 4:41 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Rosemarie Lewis <roeO@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 10:19 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Price Hikes with Duke Energy 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/26/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00560-2023 

I would like to file a complaint against Duke Energy. For the November 17t h to December 17th billing cycle, they 
have doubled the fuel cost per kilowatt hours, thereby doubling their customer's bills. 
The price of fuel has levelled and is nowhere near the almost $4.00 per gallon we were paying over the 
summer. Yet, here we are. This is completely illogical. 
Everyone who lives in Florida typically breathes a sigh of relief in the winter months when the AC is not 
running constantly. We are not in peak season and I am unable to afford my power bill. What is going to 
happen in our peak months of July and August?? Please look into this issue. 
Sincerely, 
Rosemarie Lewis 
407-353-3293 
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